
Dear parents/carers, 

We hope that everyone had a wonderful Half Term Break and enjoyed the Queens 
Platinum Jubilee celebrations.  We now look forward to a fun packed schedule 
planned for the children this half term. 

We are hosting an Open Morning  on  Friday 24th June for prospective chil-

dren and families. This is a great opportunity to come and see the provision and 
talk to the team Please share the link below with any families you know looking 
for a nursery place for their child.  https://forms.gle/7WNsTGn4hRS14LiYA  

We invite our current children (plus 1 adult) to enjoy  the performance of  ‘ Big 

Goldilocks’ by Booster Cushion Theatre. The link below will enable you to 

reserve at place at one of three shows, playing throughout the afternoon. 

https://forms.gle/CC8fysxAAbyrmFuV7 

As many of the children at nursery are getting ready for Reception class in Sep-

tember, our next Parent Forum workshop  topic will be Transitions.  The 

Forum will take place on  Thursday 16th June 2022 at either 10am or 2pm. The 
Zoom link for the session will be sent out  via text closer to the date. Please make 
every effort to join in  our Parent Forums as it’s a  great way to find out more 
about the teaching and learning happening in the nursery and provide you with 
supportive information to help with engagements with your children at home.   

We will be taking graduation photographs of the children leaving the setting dur-
ing the week beginning 20th June. The photographs will then be emailed to you 
throughout July. 

You will have received your child’s initial assessment  for the summer term 

by  Friday 27th May. We hope that you enjoy reading  them and observing what 
we can see in your child’s development whilst they are at nursery. Please take the 
time to read them and especially look at the targets we will be focusing on with 
your child. As always, if you have any questions or want to discuss something 
with  your child’s key worker, please make an appointment with them directly or 
through the front office.  

Now that the restrictions around coronavirus have been lifted , we are delighted 

to resume educational visits. This month we are taking the children to the Prin-
cess Diana Memorial Park. The  visit encourages children and families to 

get out and explore London,  traveling via public transport. Please come along and 
enjoy the day. 
 

A warm welcome to our Newsletter  

Rebecca 

Cheetham Nursery 
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Nursery Opening 

Times 
 

Extended day  
8:00am to 5:00pm 

Or  
8:00am to 6:00pm 

 
30 Hours 

8:45am—2:45pm 
 

Morning place  
8:45am to 11:45pm 

 
Afternoon place  

12:45pm to 3:45pm 
 

Charges apply for 
late collections. 

Attendance and 
Punctuality 

We take attendance and punctuality 
very seriously and it is proven that 
constant absence can be a major 
disruption to your child’s 
development.   

Research has shown that attending 

early years education and care can 

help to improve children’s 

outcomes and narrow the gap 

associated with socio-economic 

disadvantage. http://

www.nuffieldfoundation.org/

impact-nursery-attendance-

childrens-outcomes 

If your child will not be attending 
nursery, it is essential you contact us 

 

 

 

Rebecca Cheetham  Nursery and Children’s 

Centre 

Marcus Street 

Stratford 

E15 3JTPhone: 0208 534 3136 

E-mailinfo@rebeccacheetham.newham.sch.uk. 

Like us on 

Facebook 
Follow us on 

Twitter  

@RCNCC15 

https://forms.gle/7WNsTGn4hRS14LiYA
https://forms.gle/CC8fysxAAbyrmFuV7
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April—June 2022 Activity Calendar 

Our activity calendar for the Children’s Centre is 

available now! Collect a copy from the front office 

today to see the services that we are running until 

the end of June 2022 or check our website. 

All face to face services require booking prior to 

attendance. Bookings are taken one week in advance 

via telephone. Lines are open from 8:30am—

3:30pm. Call early to avoid disappointment as ses-

sions get booked up very quickly and we are continu-

ing to cap our numbers due to our current risk as-

sessment. 

Family Support Parent Workshops 

Secure a space now by following the link below for 

our upcoming virtual Toilet Training Workshop! 

https://forms.gle/TtphcLnYt6EYDvmR8  

Health Visitor Promotional Sessions 

Secure a space now by following the link below for 

our upcoming Health Promotion sessions! 

https://forms.gle/dpDY9yPhwaT5hec49  
NEW 

Newham Children’s Centres offer a range of 

services to help give your child the Best Start in Life.  

You can register for free if you are a Newham resident 

with a child under the age of 5 (including if you are 

pregnant) by scanning the QR Code to the right. 

https://forms.gle/TtphcLnYt6EYDvmR8?fbclid=IwAR1Vz9ZQo1AL-7MJhrHaSwZR0C47vkXCYl8S7m61vhvdIwMIzEilEWsV6mE
https://forms.gle/dpDY9yPhwaT5hec49?fbclid=IwAR0K1_TkPMVLdcCuzLJfPeZAXiCXuvBkcyruoplfX9W2vcARU1qxbIa6yro


May 

Monday  30th  May to Friday 3rd June —  Half term  . Nursery closed to all government funded children. 

June 

Thursday 2nd June and Friday  3rd June—Queens Platinum Jubilee celebrations—Nursery closed to all 
children. 

Monday 6th June  - Welcome back to everyone. 

Thursday 16th  June —Parent Forum on Transitions 10 am and 2pm. Clean Air Day. 

Tuesday 21st, Wednesday 22nd and Thursday 23rd June—Educational visit to Princess Diana Memorial 
park for Donaldson, Jeffers and  Cooke class respectively. 

Friday 24th June— Nursery closed to all children  due to Open Morning event and Booster Seat Theatre 
performance in the afternoon 

July 

Week beginning 11th July— Parental consultations , Graduation concert 

Tuesday 19th July—End of year party 

Important Dates  

The setting has had some fabulous new climbing 

equipment installed in the garden. 

Living eggs  delivered  incubators and chicken eggs to 

each class room so that the children can have first hand  

experience watching the chicks hatch. We hope to keep 

some of the chicks and rear them in  our purpose built 

coup at the back of the garden. 

Clean Air Day is happening on Thursday 17 June. This years  theme is – ‘ 

protect our children’s health from air pollution’ – was selected to highlight 

the urgency to safeguard our children’s health from the impacts of air pol-

lution.  



 

We use books to open up a world of learning for our children. The core books we use, 
relate to   children’s interests and we feed that through the breadth of activities we offer 
within the   provision. We also think that  using books as the basis  for our learning helps 
children love  reading on a deeper level which we hope they will keep with them 
throughout their education. 

The school website has a guide to suggested activities that you may like to carry out with 

your child at home.  https://www.rebeccacheetham.newham.sch.uk/
attachments/download.asp?file=569&type=pdf If your child loves a particular 

book why not tell us about it in the “What I Did” book; we’d love to hear your feedback! 

Book of the   Month 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/FH28CH3BuH   use this link or scan code to register. 

https://www.rebeccacheetham.newham.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=569&type=pdf
https://www.rebeccacheetham.newham.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=569&type=pdf
https://forms.office.com/r/FH28CH3BuH



